
 

 
SDHSRA CONTESTANT  

BACK NUMBERS 
 
 

• Enclosed you should find your contestant back number for the 2024 South Dakota 
High School Rodeo Season.   

• This will be your permanent number throughout the 2024 season.   
• Please wear this number to all your high school Practice rodeos, the Regional 

Qualifying rodeos, and the State Finals.   
• There are two numbers enclosed for you to use this rodeo season.  
• If you lose your number there is a $10 FEE to replace it. 
• Your back number corresponds with your NHSRA Membership number. 
• This number will be your permanent number throughout your High School Rodeo 

Career.   
• Please take care of your number!! 

 
 

LAMINATION 
• Lamination is NOT necessary.   
• The numbers are made of a very tough woven material. 
• If you CHOOSE TO LAMINATE your number, please DO NOT USE HOT 

LAMINATION.  ONLY USE COLD LAMINATION. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If your number is lost, stolen, destroyed, etc. please contact the  
SDHSRA State Secretary as soon as possible. 

Penny Schlagel, Secretary 
46481 301st Street 

Beresford, SD 57004 
sdhsrasecretary@gmail.com 

605-638-0757  


